
Photo Shoot Information 

When: Saturday May 21st   11:00 – 9:00  
Where: DPDC 

• Dancers should be dropped off before their scheduled time and picked up at their end time. 

• Masks will be worn for all group photos but can will be taken off for individual photos.  If you 
do not want your dancer to remove their mask, please send a note in with them. *may change* 

• All Dancers will get a photo taken with each of their classes that will be displayed in the studio 
the following year. 

• Individual pictures will only be taken for those who have ordered them. 

• A photo order form is available on our website under the Showcase tab. 

• All photos need to be ordered before the photo shoot. They will not be available online to 
order afterward. 

• If you wish to have individual photos taken of your dancer in more than one costume, a 
separate order form must accompany each costume. 

• Dancers should arrive hair & makeup ready and in their first costume. 

• Dancers can use Studio 2 as their changing room, we ask that you be conscious of it being a 
shared space and be respectful and clean up after yourself. 

• Additional costumes should be sent on one single hanger with a large plastic zip lock bag with 
all accessories needed. 

• Please make sure that every piece of your dancers costume is labeled. 

• We will have plenty of assistants to make sure you dancer looks great before their photo, so we 
ask that the parents please not go into the photo area, as this can be a huge distraction and 
make the photo schedule take longer. We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 


